
Upcoming Special Day 
St. Margaret Regional School 

Happy Earth Day and Welcome Spring! 

We are having a FREE Crazy Hat Day on Monday, April 22nd. 

All students are welcome to wear a Crazy Hat on the date 
above to celebrate Earth Day and Spring. 

If the hat is too large and may hinder classmates from seeing 
the board, the hat will need to be removed in the classroom. 

No inappropriate logos on hats. 

No political messages on hats. 

No helmets. 

Let’s keep it fun and simple!!! 


